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OFFICE OF THE VICE CHANCELLOR FOR ADMINISTRATION 
       
  
        13 July 2021 
 
MEMORANDUM NO. AAP 2021-17 
 
For  : UP DILIMAN EMPLOYEES 
    
Subject : INVITATION TO THE 2021 SIGURADO, PRIBADO AT PROTEKTADO: 
                                       DATA PRIVACY IN ALTERNATIVE WORK ARRANGEMENTS 
 
 
In continued compliance with the Data Privacy Act of 2021, the Human Resource Development 
Office (HRDO), in collaboration with the Diliman Data Protection Office (DPO) will be 
conducting the second run of the Data Privacy seminar entitled 2021 Sigurado, Pribado at 
Protektado: Data Privacy in Alternative Work Arrangements on July 28 and 30, 2021 from 
1:00pm to 5:00pm.  
 
This webinar aims to raise awareness in all UP Diliman REPS and administrative employees 
about the integration of data privacy and protection measures in the daily operations under 
different alternative work arrangements. 
 
In this regard, attendance, and participation in this program of all UP Diliman Employees is 
enjoined on either of the above-mentioned dates.  
 
To register, please accomplish this Pre-Program Assessment on or before 21 July 2021.  
 
Here is the link of the Zoom webinar and details: bit.ly/SSP-DataPrivacy2021. 
 
For inquiries, you may contact HRDO Training Section at training_hrdo.upd@up.edu.ph  
 
 
 
 

     ADELINE A. PACIA 
   Vice Chancellor for Administration 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScPzRg5fVMR0TGrpKQoejQE48QwJ88QDd-7IXML4VuD9XHuSg/viewform
https://up-edu.zoom.us/j/87234363256?pwd=cXNEZno2ak91UkhaYm5pTkcra3EwZz09



